

File Brondeast House

BFACON BILLETII

TRAVELERS THE INSURANCE COMPANIES

VOLUME 2, No. 6

News From The Home Office and The Field

SEPTEMBER, 8, 1961

Hawaii, Australia On Dr. Malone's Agenda

address at the International Conin Canberra and Sydney, Australia, this month.

Dr Malone will be attending the conference as president of the American Meteorological Society. He left Hartford on August 29 stopping off in Hawaii to attend Public Service Award the Pacific Science Congress as a representative of the American Geophysical Union of which he also is president.

Scheduled to open on September 11, the Australia conference is sponsored jointly by the Australian Academy of Science, the Commonwealth Scientific and Industrial Research Organization and the International Union of Geodesy and Geophysics. Scientists from many nations are expected to attend.

A special feature of the weeklong conference will be an excursion to the Snowy Mountains tack.

Dr. Thomas F. Malone, Director Veigas presented a paper on "The of the Research Department at The | Prediction of Movement of Hurri-Travelers, will give the opening canes" to the assembly. Mr. Veigas has been widely recognized for his ference on Cloud Physics to be held work with Dr. R. G. Miller in the development of improved hurricane forecasting techniques.

WTIC Receives First U.S. Army Outstanding

Radio Station WTIC became the first Connecticut recipient of the United States Army Outstanding Public Service Award during a presentation ceremony held recently at the WTIC studios in Hartford.

In his presentation remarks, Col. John Lanterman, Commanding Officer of the NIKE Missile Group Headquarters in New Britain, cited WTIC for its unselfish action and consistent help in telling the story of the North American Air Defense Command and its mission to protect America from hostile air at-

For All To See



IT'S OFFICIAL. Latest exterior addition to Broadcast House in Constitution Plaza are the call letters and other station designations on the south side of the building. Just visible at the top left is a corner of the 100 Constitution Plaza building.

Red Cross Blood Program Commends Emergency Donors

"If your spirit of partnership in ers Home Office staffers who

Two Project T **Points Given** For Conn. 65

Only H.O. Employees Eligible; Forms To Be Submitted In Person

Two Project T points will be awarded for each accepted Connecticut 65 enrollment form submitted in person by a Home Office employee to the Employee Insurance Service during the month of September.

Points earned this way will be applied to individual employee Project T scores and departmental records but will not count in the cumulative five-year, individual totals.

To enroll any eligible person in the Connecticut 65 Extended Health Insurance Plan, fill out the enrollment form and take it in person with payment covering the first month's premium to the Employee